
urbanrenewal - Revitalising Newcastle 

  
I am not sure if this is the place to comment about the proposal to cut the rail line to Newcastle. However, as a 
Maitland resident I strongly object to the decision. I use the rail line frequently to access Newcastle for many 
reasons. The service is often used by school children in holidays for beach access alone. I wish for the 
infrastructure to remain unchanged.  
Kate Enright 

From:    "Kate Enright" <kate.enright@tpg.com.au>
To:    <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/1/2013 8:58 AM
Subject:   Revitalising Newcastle

Page 1 of 1

1/03/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\alaeddin\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\51306DAF...


